
  

 

Birmingham City Council 
Proposal to Make Prescribed Alteration  
A Community Special School 
Notice is given in accordance with Regulations 4 & 5 of the School Organisation 
(Prescribed Alterations to Maintained Schools) (England) Regulations 2013 that 
Birmingham City Council, intend to make a prescribed alteration namely to increase 
the number of pupil places in the following Community Special School with effect 
from dates stated below.  Please note in some cases it is proposed to phase the 
increase during these dates as detailed below. 

School 
 Name  

 Address & 
Category 

Age 
range 

SEN 
Designation 

Current 
Number 
of Places 

Proposed 
Number of 

Places 

Date with 
Effect From 

The Bridge 
School 
Coppice View 
Road, Sutton 
Coldfield, West 
Midlands, 
B73 6UE 
Community 
Special School 

2 – 11  ASD - Autistic 
Spectrum 
Disorder, SLD - 
Severe Learning 
Difficulty, PMLD 
- Profound and 
Multiple 
Learning 
Difficulty 

79 90 Phased 
increase 
between 1st 
Sept 
2015 – 1st 
April 2016 

 
Remodelling work is proposed at the existing accommodation and additional land 
has been identified on the site to upgrade classrooms and provide the ancillary space 
required to implement the proposal.  
 
This notice is an extract from the complete proposal document. Copies of the 
complete proposal can be found as follows 
The Bridge: www.birmingham.gov.uk/schools/thebridgealteration  
If you require a hardcopy of the complete proposal this can be obtained by writing 
to: School Organisation Team, Education and Skills Infrastructure, PO Box 15843, 
Birmingham B2 2RT. 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may 
object to or make comments on the proposal by sending their representations 
through the web site or by writing to the School Organisation Team at the above 
postal address by 15th October 2015. 
Signed: Peter Hay, Strategic Director for People  
Date: 17th September 2015 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schools/thebridge

